
 

TRIPS, TRIPS AND MORE TRIPS 

We have a number of exciting enrich-
ment opportunities and residentials com-
ing up throughout the rest of the year. 
Year 4/5 children will be heading to PGL, 
Caythorpe - where they will take part in a 
number of outdoor physical pursuits.  
Year 3 will be heading down on the farm 
when they visit Rand Farm Park, and our  
Year 6’s will be heading to explore the 
sights and West End shows of London. 
Should you wish for your child(ren) to at-
tend and have not yet paid the deposit, 
please pay via Parentmail or speak to 
the office staff.  

An amazing free opportunity (funded by 
the British Council) is also being offered 
this year for 9 Year 5 children to visit Po-
land in the Summer Term. This will be a 
5 day trip, combined with children from 
Monks Abbey and Bishop King School. It 
will be a hugely exciting opportunity for 
the children to learn about a different 
country, explore the beautiful Polish 
countryside and visit Polish Schools to 
see how they are different. What a won-
derful opportunity! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who bought books 
from our book fair this week. We sold an 
amazing amount of books and the total was 
£540.54. This will mean that many new, 
beautiful books will now be donated to 
school, inspiring our children to read and en-
joy books.  
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St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your  

diary: 

30/10/18 - Children re-
turn to school 

30/10/18 - Autumn    
Discos  

7-9/11/18 - Y4/Y5 Resi-
dential  

15/11/18 - Y5 Class Wor-
ship 

16/11/18 - Children in 
Need Day 

21/11/18 - Y5/6 Visit to 
Holocaust Centre 

 

 

Attendance 
Well done to Reception

(97.5%) and Year 5 
(99.3%)  for their great 
attendance this week. 

Children in Need 2018 

This is just an advance warning that 
our Choir children in Years 5 and 6 
have been chosen to be part of the 
National BBC Children in Need 
school choir. This means that they 
will perform a song from the 
‘Greatest Showman’ on the stage at 
Lincoln Theatre Royal on Friday 16th 
of November, with a live feed broad-
casting to the BBC live show. We 
are immensely proud of being cho-
sen and wish the choir luck, I’m sure 
they will do us proud! 

Footballing Success! 

Well done to all who took part in the 
Year 5 and 6 tournament.  We are very 
proud of how well they performed and 
worked as a team.  

 

Autumn Disco 

Please do join us 
for our Autumn  
Disco on Tuesday              
30th October  

KS1 3.15 - 4.30pm 

KS2 4.45 - 6pm 

This is the first day of term, 
so please do remember your 
party clothes! 

Tickets will 
be available 
on the Tues-
day morning 
from the 
school of-
fice. 
 

Talking Time- 

TRUST 

What does it 
mean to trust some-
one?  

How can you be trust-
worthy? 


